How would you like to bring JOY to someone else this holiday season?

The Student Council

has planned an after school Field Trip to

The Belmont Village
On Thursday, December 13, 2018 from 3:30pm to

4:30pm.
Students from Ivy Hall will be there to entertain the elderly!
Due to limited space only 40 students will be able to attend.
Transportation will be provided both to and from Belment Village.
Students must be picked from from Ivy Hall when the performance is over

at 4:30,

Please have the permission slips back to Ms. Comin or Ms.
Monica by Friday, November 23, 2018

< My child, ,is able to attend the field trip
to Belmont Village.,

Parent Signature:

Parent Phone Number:

I would like to play my instrument (The students will have access to a
pianc at Belmont Village,) **Please write down the name of the
instrument.




